Ms. Papa’s Page

February 12, 2018

Valentine’s Day Party

This Wednesday we will have a short party to celebrate Valentine’s Day. I will be putting a Sign-Up Genius Page up, if you are interested in your child bringing in something. Each child can bring in Valentine’s Day cards and candy, if they wish. Please make sure if your child brings in valentines for several children that he or she has some for the entire class. We don’t want hurt feelings. Also, remember that Wednesday is an early release day, with dismissal at 2:00pm.

Stone Soup

On Thursday, we will be making stone soup as a culminating activity for our story, ”Stone Soup”. The theme of the story is that happiness comes when people share, so in order for our soup to be delicious, we are asking each child to bring in a carrot, potato, stalk of celery, can of tomatoes, can of corn,  OR fresh or canned green beans. We just need 1 item from each student.  I will be making the beef base with a beef bone (not using a stone) and we will cook it during the class day and enjoy sharing it at the end of the day on Thursday.
Reminder

Our winter break starts on Feb. 16 – 19th. School resumes on Tuesday, Feb. 20th.

Donut Sale

There is a donut sale this week for donuts to be delivered on Thursday. Sales are today – Wed.

Have a wonderful Winter Break!
